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Newsletter Article Highlights:

IRS Postpones $600 Payment Processor 1099-K Reporting Requirement
How Do Wisconsin’s New LLC Laws Impact My Company?
Legal Planning for your College Student
Religious Accommodation in Employment Will Have Its Day at the High Court

Firm News:

Super Lawyers Recognizes 25 O’Neil Cannon Attorneys
Grant Killoran Joins the Board of Directors of Milwaukee Film, Inc.
Attorney Seth Dizard Recently Featured in Super Lawyers
O’Neil Cannon Ranked in 2023 “Best Law Firms”
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